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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 Autumn Term 2024     
 

*Monday 16th September— Y3 Meet the Teacher*  
*Tuesday 17th September—Y1,Y2,Y4,Y5,Y6 Meet the 

Teacher* 
*Wednesday—Fitness Wake & Shake at 8.25am*    

* Wednesday, 25 September—flu vaccines in school * 

* Friday, 27 September—individual pupil photographs * 

* Friday, 25 October—Inset Day, school closed * 

* Monday, 28 October to Friday, 1 November—half term, 

school reopens on Monday, 4 November * 

  
 
 
 

 

School Lunches  
 

We kindly ask that Lunch orders are placed by 
Friday lunchtime for the following week to allow 

our cook to order the right amount of food to 
meet our children's needs. This helps to reduce 

food waste and costs to School.  
 

We prefer children to only change from packed 
lunches to School dinners, or vice versa, at the 

beginning of a half term.  
 If your child does wish to change please notify 

the school office as soon as possible.  

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 98% 
       Yr 1 94.2%            Yr 4 95.9% 
       Yr 2 94.3%            Yr 5 94.8%  
       Yr 3 98.2%            Yr 6 98.2%  

Lost Property  
 

We have about 30 children in every class. That means we have a lots of 
jumpers, tracksuits and coats in the same sizes! Please make sure your 
children’s clothes are labelled. If there is a name in a lost item, we can 

return it to the child. If there isn't unfortunately we cant take 
responsibility for it.    

National Fitness Day 2024 will be held on Wednesday, September 18th across the UK.  

Join us at 8.25am this Wednesday for a Wake and Shake fitness session in 
the school playground.  

              Everyone welcome!  

 

 

The annual event aims to celebrate the fun of physical activity.  

 

 

 

Listed below are the clubs taking place until October Half Term. 

Please return the consent forms to secure your child’s place.  


